
Works, that a hill would lx- introduced 
and passed next year changing the rule 
of the road.

The cluh is investigating the price 
charged for gasoline in Vancouver as 
compared to prices charged in other 
cities and a special committee is obtain­
ing data from other coast and inland 
cities.

The club has taken up the matter of 
street traffic by-laws, and the parking 
question, and a special committee is now 
working on this important matter.

The club is in communication with the 
Dominion Government re the fees 
charged at certain hours at the Boun­
dary, and will endeavor to have same 
abolished or considerably reduced.

The cluh has appointed a special com­
mittee to consider the question of pro­
viding suitable Insurance for members.

The cluh is considering the question 
of a Safety First Campaign for school 
children as carried out by the Ontario 
Safety League.

The club room has been visited by hun­
dreds of visiting tourists from all parts 
of the world during the season and road 
maps and touring information has been 
furnished. In addition hundreds of let­
ters requesting routes, maps, etc., have 
been received from all parts of the Do­
minion and the United States.

The club has been officially thanked by 
Alderman F. K. Woodside, chairman of 
transportation matters, for the help ren­
dered in connection with the removal of 

disabled soldiers from the various con-


